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Hello everyone. 

What a week we have had—the school was flooded on Tuesday but thankfully we 
were able to stay open for the children and used our text messaging service.  Make 
sure we have your up to date phone number so that we can be in touch should 
another emergency occur! 

Have a great weekend!                                                           Sue Simmons, Headteacher. 

The school newsletter for children, parents and  

carers of Thornton Primary School. 

Police Safety Day 

Last week, we were lucky to be selected by Birmingham City 
Council’s Road Safety Team to take part in a special event 
during Child Safety Week. We welcomed four representatives 
from West Midlands Police who worked with groups of 
children from every class in school. The children were able to 
explore the inside of a traffic police car, as well as, sit on a 
police motorbike and try on a variety of police hats and 
jackets. It was really impressive to hear the very many 
interesting and perceptive questions the children asked the 
police officers! The children also had the opportunity to listen 
to examples of road safety, as well as walk under the special 
bridge the police officers brought with them. The bridge only allowed children who were less 
than 135cm to walk comfortably underneath and was therefore a really fun way of 
identifying who under 12 needs to sit on a booster seat. Children were given red stickers to 
wear to show they needed a booster seat and green stickers to show they needed to only 
wear a normal seat belt. Hopefully, your child came home and shared this news with you 
and you are now in a position to make sure your child either sits on a booster seat with a 
seat belt, or uses the normal car seat belt when travelling in any motor vehicle.  We are 
planning on organising another Road Safety event in the future, so watch this space. A 
very BIG thank you for your support. Look out for next week’s Bumper newseletter, where 
there will be lots of pictures of the day! 

Notices 
Furniture Sale—Thursday 23rd June—There will be classroom tables and a 
range of chairs on sale, all for £5.00 each. If this is of interest to you, please 
ask at Reception for more details. 
 
Year 6 Trip—There are now no more tickets available for the Drayton 
Manor trip, however, there are still places available for Blackpool. 
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Sports Day—KS1 

Monday 27th 

June— 

Reception 

09.00-

10.30am. 

Wednesday 29th June—Year 2— 

09.00-10.30. 

Friday 1st July—Year 1—09.00-10.30am. 

Parents and families are very welcome to 

join us. The Sports Day will be held at 

school and there will be a letter sent out 

soon with more information. 

Please also remember that Years 5 and 6 

Sports Day has been rearranged to Monday 

20th June 

 

 

We have recently received a 
complaint from a resident 
living on Thornton Road  
regarding parking. They are 
very unhappy as parents are 
parking outside the driveway and blocking 
the dropped curbs. This happens regularly 
and causes ongoing problems for residents. 
Please can all parents ensure that they do 

not park in these areas and 
keep clear residents’ 
driveways.  

Thank you for your co-
operation. 

RNH Subhan Khan 

1RL Amna Irfan 

2ST Owais Rehman 

3AA Maryam Khatun 

3AS Laiba Shahban 

3LC Ibrahim Jaiteh 

3NI Hassaan Hussain 

3RM Inayah Sheraz 

4CT Aisha Zaman 

4HA Rehaan Mohammed 

4JW Hassan Ur Rahman 

4RE Fazal Hussain 

4SJ Amna Nasir 

5CH Fatima Zaib 

5BH Abdul Muteeb 

5SA Zahraa Bibi 

5SL Yusra Gabow 

5TR Samiya Khan 

6EB Abdul-Wahab Riaz 

6EH Aisha Saddiqah 

6JR Abdurrahman Ansari 

6KG Rahil Hussain 

6NW Junaid Hussain 

6RR Aleesha Ifzal 


